

2023 Physician-Administered Drug Reimbursement Update

Effective January 1, 2023, Louisiana Medicaid updated the reimbursement for physicianadministered drugs and covered vaccines for professional services.

Claims previously submitted for these drugs or vaccines with dates of service on or after January 1, 2023, will be adjusted to ensure proper payment. No action is required by the provider.

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan (UHC) will update and recycle any claims not reimbursed at the 2023 rate for physician-administered drugs according to this notification by October 14,2023.

LDH has published Informational Bulletin 23-16 for your reference <u>IB23-16.pdf</u> (la.gov). Questions or concerns regarding this document can be addressed by contacting UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-866-675-1607.